
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: August 20, 2019 
 
To:  Stanwood Camano School Board 
 
From: Maurene Stanton 
 
RE: Letter of Agreement with PSE  
 
 
Attached you will find a Letter of Agreement effective August 21, 2019-August 31, 2020. 
This agreement is in addition to contract language in the current Collective Bargaining 
Agreement between the Stanwood-Camano School District (the District) and the Public 
School Employees of Stanwood-Camano (PSE). 
 
The Letter of Agreement clarifies the hiring process for classified staff. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter of agreement, I will be happy to answer 
them for you.  
 
I recommend your approval of this Letter of Agreement. 
 

Human Resources 
Maurene Stanton 

Executive Director of Human Resources 










